
From the Desk of General Secretary 

Dear Members/ Office-bearers: Kind Attention 

 

 As all of you know that 7th Central Pay Commission is at the job and has invited views/ 

suggestions from the govt. servants/ service associations and Unions etc. Last date for submission of 

Memoranda to 7th CPC is 31-07-2014. General Secretary of this association is writing a detailed and 

exhaustive document in this regard. If you have some valuable suggestions, please e-mail 

(pawankr.kohli@gmail.com) them to Gen. Secy. before 7th July 2014 so that the same could be 

incorporated in the memorandum to be submitted to 7th CPC on behalf of our association. 


